
    FLOWERS                                                                  

     The altar flower this Sunday are given to 
the glory of God and in loving memory of  
Allen and Margie Stiles by their son, Dan. 
 
    The flowers on the communion table this 

Sunday are given to the glory of God and in loving memory of 
Davis Bartley Tucker, by his family. 
     

                                       STEWARDSHIP   May ‘17 Giving 
                                         Year to date Requirements              
                                          (thru May 31, 2017)                                $   215,591. 
                                          Year to date Receipts                         $    178,603.         
                                          May   Requirements                            $      43,118.                                                                
                                         Month to date Receipts                     $       13,699. 

 
 Sunday Services  

   8:15am Traditional Worship/Chapel 
   9:00am Contemporary Worship/F.Hall   
   11:00am Traditional Worship/ Sanctuary   
 

SUNDAY  May 14th         ATTENDANCE  May 7, 2017                        

 11:00 AM GREETERS                         8:15                                 20    
 Schumacher Class                               9:00                                 88 
                                                                    11:00                                 71  
 11:00AM USHERS                             Total                               179 
Bill Kelly, Truitt Mallory 
 George Hightower Jr., Don Jimerson 

BIRTHDAYS 

        HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!!!  
 MAY 18: Meghan McSwain, 20: Pasley 

Delli-Gatti, 21: Raymond Darsey, 22: Jacob 

McSwain, 23:Chas Short, 24: Lindsay 

Boatright, 25: Ben Watson, Jackson Busbee; 

26: Joyce Glisson 

                Wednesday Church Family Supper  
                    May 16th- Menu: Asian Night 
      5:15pm, please call the office for reservations 
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                 CALENDAR—May 10- May 14, 2017       

WEDNESDAY 10 

3:00pm Wonderful Wednesday 
4:00 Yarn Group/Grace Café   
5:15pm Church Family Supper 
6:00pm Bible Study 

SATURDAY 13 

Youth-RUSH  EVENT WEEKEND 

SUNDAY 14       MOTHER’S DAY                      

8:15am Traditional Worship/Chapel 
9:00am Contemporary Worship/FH 
9:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Traditional Service/Sanctuary 
                       No Evening Activities Today 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 
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 COMING EVENTS 

SPECIAL SUNDAY SCHOOL GATHERING 

Month of May- 10:00am Fellowship Hall 
WHAT IS A METHODIST?   Led by Pastor Rick Marson 

United Methodist Men will meet Monday, 
May 15th 5:45pm 

Administrative Council meet Monday, May 
15th at 7:15pm in the Social Hall             

 
HAPPY  MOTHER”S DAY 

PRAYER CONCERNS 
     OUR MILITARY PERSONNEL, &                                                 

LEADERS &  MISSIONARIES  
 CURRENT REQUESTS: Wes Yawn, 
 Brenda Jacobs, Mike Oxford-home, Emory 
Thompson, Max Holliman, Katherine Williams, 

  Mary Annis Watkins   
FRIENDS AND FAMILY: Butch Venable-auto 

accident injuries (brother-in-law Mary Jo Brown);Braden Williams-
severe pancreas injury  
AT HOME: Jimmy Ellerbee, Margaret Tench, John Logan,  
Juli Greivell, Hilda Andrews 
OUT OF TOWN: Martha Mallory, Gertrude Taylor, Florine Harper, 
Jane Salter 
WEST VILLAGE: Betsy White, Ann Britt, Libby Ingram, Mavis Kelly, 
Jim Esco 
PROVIDENCE HEALTHCARE: Peggy Straughan 
HARBOR VIEW: Mary Owen 
RIVERSIDE NURSING CTR. Elsie Penny, Sonny Peacock 
CAROUSEL HOUSE, FORSYTH, GA-Norma Brown 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY         JODY  AND  TINA 

          Remember- May 10th will be our last regular 
               day of Wonderful Wednesday. 

 OUR SPECTACULAR SUMMER 2017 SCHEDULE 
is listed below 

Super Summer Kickoff:   5pm-7pm May 17th 

@ the Thompson's (140 Smoky Hollow Dr.)   Bring your fishing poles 
and swim suits! Each child must have an adult accompany them 

VBS: June 12-16 
Marvelous Mondays will begin the Monday 

following VBS.  This year we will all meet at specified areas 

at 10am each Monday for a play date with our friends! 

 June 19:   Sprewell Bluff (Bring water shoes, beach toys, and 
a Picnic!) 
 June 26: Greatest Generation Park (Playground/Splash Pad) 
 July  03:  Park Street Park (Playground) 
 July 10:  (TBA) 
 July 17: Crystal Springs (Perk's Pool) 
 July 24:  End of Summer SPLASH @ TFUMC (Bring your 
water guns and Super Soakers!) 

ADULT MINISTRY                            PAT DODSON 
TREMENDOUS THANKS to all who helped create and send cards 
to our OLDEST MEMBER, Florine Harper.  She received the package 

on her 100th birthday and was thrilled with your thoughtfulness and  
amazed at the art work of the children. 
 
PLEASE REMEBER,  WE HAVE OTHERS WHO NEED 
YOUR PRAYERS AND CARDS. 

   You can see the names of our hospitalized, out-of-town members 
and those who are homebound and in special care facilities.  
Please remember them with a card or note . 
    This kind of communication helps us be "the church" reaching out 
and loving it's own members. 
    We have a team of folks who send notes occasionally.  If you would 
like to be a part of this team, please call and let us add your name 
to the work list. 
 
SPRING TRIP:  We would like to participate in an experience at the 

"Explorations in Antiquities" Center in LaGrange before it gets too hot 
to enjoy.   This is a wonderful opportunity to learn in a "hands-on" 
way more about biblical times and customs. There are opportunities 
to see and understand how Christ may have lived and worked. 
  We may be able to incorporate a side trip to Hills and Dales Gardens 
and then picnic at the park or eat at a restaurant of group choice. 
   We just need to get an idea of who might be interested when 
we find a workable date.  Please call to show your interest. 

. YOUTH MINISTRIES                       JASON WEEMS  
BELIEVING, LIVING OPENLY FOR GOD 

 NO youth this Sunday... Celebrate MOM!!!! 
SENIOR BRUNCH Sunday May 21st 10:00 am 

"If" you ordered a RUSH ticket please stop by the church 
 to pay the amount due.  

 
I read the other day that if we always wait for, and want 
the warm fuzzy feeling we get at times to move and act 
for God; then we may be missing out on so much of what 
He has desired for us to do. It is by faith that we walk. 
Faith does not always feel warm and fuzzy faith is not 
always sure of the outcome in this world, only the reward 
of heaven to come. Faith is certain though, that no matter 
the way we feel or don't feel, we are held by God, and all 
things are working for the good of those that love Him. 
God allows us at times to walk along without the warm 
fuzzies, to  walk not certain of the next step or direction 
we had planned, yet rest assured that He is never not with 
you, and is always but a prayer away. God has to help us 
learn to trust Him even when we don't feel like it. Even 
when we don't feel Him directly, and when we can't 
fathom why in the world all of this is happening.  
 Alas, once the revelation of the fact comes, we again find 
that God was with us all along, and that we have just 
grown so much deeper in the faith of our existence 
connected to Him. 

                                                 Jason 
 

May 
RUSH May 13th 

SENIOR BRUNCH May 21st 10:00 am 
Bowling and Ice Cream May 28th 1:30-4:00 

 

              CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES!!! 
May 21st 10:00 am 

We will honor our 2017 High School Seniors with a brunch for 

them and their families, Sunday, May 21st at a 10:00am brunch 

in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

 


